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July 14, 2021 

 

Subject: U.S. temporarily suspends the transportation of dogs from high risk rabies locations 

Effective immediately, the U.S. Centers for Disease Control (CDC) has issued a notice temporarily 

barring the importation of dogs from locations that are considered high risk for rabies.  CDC Notice of 

Suspension 

Amerijet serves the following high-risk locations: Belize, Dominican Republic, El Salvador, Guyana, 

Haiti, Nicaragua, and Suriname. Other transferring locations may also be impacted. To view the CDC’s 

full list please click here. 

This notice will remain in effect until further notice. Exceptions will only be made for dogs with a CDC 

Dog Import Permit. Applications cannot be submitted at local offices; they must be submitted directly to 

the CDC at least six weeks before intended travel. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local Amerijet sales representative. 
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